Jewish Women’s League, for
Taharath Hamishpocho

On Wednesday afternoon, May 11,
Mrs. M. A. Levin, wife of Rabbi Levin
of the Adath Jezshurun Congregation
was hostess to a groun of eighty-five
women at her home who were gathered
to bid farewell to Mrs. Max Engelberg
and Mrs. A. Glantz who left May 18
for a European tripn. Mrs. Engelberg
and Mrs. Glantz are the vice-preidents
of the Jewish Women’'s League for
Taharath Hamishpocho, a newly formed
organization in Pittsburgh.




